
From:  Amy Bessone <amy@bessonebot.com>

Sent time: 04/29/2020 11:36:18 PM

To:  Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org

Cc:  
alexa@hollywooddell.com; mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; david.ryu@lacity.org; vince.bertoni@lacity.org;
kevin.keller@lacity.org

Subject:  extension request re: Hollywood Center Development / Millennium Group
 

Ms. Mindy Nguyen - City Planner
City of Los Angeles Department of City Planning
221 North Figueroa Street, Suite 1350
Los Angeles, CA 90012
Email: Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org 

April 29, 2020

Dear Ms. Nguyen,

I am writing to ask the LA Department of City Planning to extend the public comment period for the proposed Millennium Group  
Hollywood Center Development, specifically that the public comment period on the Draft Environmental Impact Report be  
extended to a minimum of 90 days after the city and state “Stay-At-Home" order has been lifted.

Sincerely,
Amy Bessone

local resident 
amy@bessonebot.com
818-397-3010
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